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TO All June Conference Registrants:

I am writing with mixed emotions to announce our MSCH June 2020 Conference will not occur
as planned.

Of course, I am deeply saddened that we must come to this conclusion, while I am also relieved
to postpone the conference in order to protect our health and well being.

Our MSCH Board of Directors values each of you. It is your participation that makes the Annual
Workshops such a successful event.

Although we will not be together this year, we look forward to seeing you at next year's
workshops scheduled for June 17-19, 2021.

Michael Yapko will join us during this weekend in 2021 to present our 'Enhanced
Conference'. We will also offer our 'Introductory Level 1 Conference' which will run
concurrently for all new practitioners of Clinical Hypnosis.

We hope we can count on seeing you in 2021.

You are welcome to simply rollover your registration for 2021. We hope this will be a
convenience for you. Also, since MSCH has incurred some non-refundable costs associated with
planning and then having to cancel this year's Annual Workshops, rollover registrations will help
to support the financial stability of our organization.

Alternatively, should you choose to decline rolling over your registration to 2021, we will cancel
your registration and offer a full refund.

If you have already registered for the conference that is now cancelled, p ease share your
intention for our June 2021 MSCH Conference by replying to the email address noted below:

Please reply to msch@iplanitmeetings.com and let us know how you would like to proceed
with your registration.

We hope to see you June 17th-19th 2021!

Should the 2021 dates present any conflicts for you, we will accept a cancellation and issue a
refund as long as we are notified of your 2021 cancellation by March 1st, 2021.
To better times and a healthy future for all of us, on behalf of the MSCH Board of Directors.

Most Sincerely,

Cheryl Bemel
MSCH President



